
ROTARY 4-WAY TEST
1. Is it the TRUTH?

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?
3.Will it build GOODWILL and better FRIENDSHIPS?

4.Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?

Birthdays and Anniversaries
February 19 - George & Robin Affonso

February 21 - Phil Nowak

  ROTARY CLUB OF SUSANVILLE SUNRISE

SPOKE

Today’s Program
Kelly Fink - End of Life Planning

Upcoming Programs
February 27 - No Morning Meeting-Foundation Dinner in Evening

March 6 - Tim Nobles
March 11 - Board Meeting, High Country Inn

March 13 - Club Assembly
Upcoming Events

February 27 - Foundation Dinner, Eagle Lake Village
March 27 - Music Contest Club Level, Eagle Lake Village

April 17, Music Contest Area Level, Eagle Lake Village
April 4 - Paul Harris Society Dinner  at The Atlantis, Reno
April 5 - District Training Assembly at The Atlantis, Reno

May 16-18 - District Conference at The Nugget, Sparks

THE  OBJECT OF ROTARY

The object of Rotary is to encourage and foster 
the ideal of service as a basis of worthy  en-
terprise and, in particular, to encourage and 
foster:

First: The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service;
Second: High ethical standards in business and professions; the recog-
nition of the worthiness of all useful occupations; and the dignifying 
of each Rotarian’s occupation as an opportunity to serve society;
Third: The application of the ideal of service in each Rotarian’s per-
sonal, business, and community life;
Fourth: The advancement of international understanding, goodwill, 
and peace through a world of fellowship of business and professional 
persons united in the ideal of service.

SUSANVILLE SUNRISE CLUB OFFICERS
2013-2014

President:			   Patty Gunderson 
President Elect:		  Tim Nobles
Secretary:			   Karen Grosz
Treasurer:			   Rob Kohrt
Sergeant at Arms:		  Steve Rose
Club Service:	 		  Annette Silveria
Vocational Service:		  Gary Felt
Community Service:		  Keri Richards
International Service:	 Steve King
Youth Service:		  Zeane Barber
Foundation Chair:		  Arlin Billington

SUSANVILLE SUNRISE ROTARY CLUB,
P.O. BOX 1345 SUSANVILLE, CA 96130

Email: admin@susanville rotary.com
Website: www.susanvillerotary.org

Meetings held each Thursday at 7:00 a.m. at the Elks Lodge
Please Report Attendance Makeups Promptly To

Karen Grosz at oksg29@gmail.com
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Schiele, a coal dealer, served as the Chicago club’s first president in 1905 
and Rotary International’s third treasurer in 1945. Born in Terre Haute, 
Indiana, in June 1870, Schiele attended Terre Haute Business College 
and served in the U.S. Army during the Spanish-American War. He 
was president of the Schiele Coal Company from 1902 until his retire-
ment in 1939. He and Harris became lifelong friends and lived near each 
other on the South Side of Chicago. Schiele died on 17 December 1945 
and is buried near Harris at Mount Hope Cemetery.

Originally from Michigan, Ruggles was a graduate of Northwestern 
University in Evanston, Illinois, and joined Rotary at its second meeting. 
He was treasurer of the Chicago club during its first year, president from 
1908 to 1910, and a Rotary director from 1912 to 1913. He is known for 
having introduced singing to Rotary club meetings. His printing compa-
ny, H.L. Ruggles & Co., printed the first issue of The National Rotarian 
and the first Rotary songbook. He died on 23 October 1959, an honor-
ary member of seven clubs in addition to his home club, the Rotary 
Club of Chicago.

February Is World Understanding Month

February 23 is Rotary’s Birthday
Happy Birthday Rotary!

On 23 February 1905, Paul P. Harris, Gustavus Loehr, Silvester Schiele, 
and Hiram E. Shorey gathered in Loehr’s office for what would become 

known as the first Rotary club meeting.

Harris’s desire for camaraderie among 
business associates brought together 
these four men and eventually led to an 
international organization of service and 
fellowship.

Read about each of the first four Rotar-
ians below, and about Harry L. Ruggles, 
who is often called the “fifth Rotarian.”

Rotary’s founder, Harris, was born in 
Wisconsin, USA, on 19 April 1868. He 
was raised by his paternal grandparents 

in Vermont and attended the University of Vermont, Princeton, and the 
University of Iowa. He was Rotary president from 1910 to 1912 and a 
member of the Rotary Club of Chicago until his death on 27 January 
1947. 

Loehr, a mining engineer, was born on 18 October 1864 in Carlinville, 
Illinois. He was a Rotarian for only a few years, never holding office at 
the club or international level. But that first Rotary meeting was held in 
his office, Room 711 of the Unity Building in downtown Chicago. He 
died in Chicago on 23 May 1918.

A Rotarian for only a few years, Shorey served as recording secretary 
during the club’s first year. He was born in Maine in August 1862 and 
died in March 1944.

Rotary’s First Four Members
Gustavus Loehr, Silvester Schiele, Hiram Shorey, and Paul Harris


